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The Addingham Parish Council Meeting held on Monday the 11th June 1951 
 

Present. Cr Hadley (Chair) Cr Mrs Ives Cr Cockshott Cr Smith Cr Ives Cr Walker 
Cr Lumley Cr Mrs Lumley 
 

Gates Silsden Road Allotments. It was resolved that the attention of the Rural 
District Council be drawn to the damaged condition of the gate on the highway to 

Street Farm and to request them to repair same 
 
Tenders for repairs to gates at Silsden Road.  It was resolved that Mr Fred 

Mawson be asked for a Tender to carry out repairs to gates and other work at 
Silsden Road Allotments 
 

Minutes. It was resolved that the minutes of the previous meeting be agreed 
 

Bus Shelter. It was resolved that we ascertain from the West Yorkshire Road Car 
Co Ltd when they will be in a position to give consideration to the erection of Bus 
Shelters in Addingham 

 
Accounts. It was resolved that the following accounts be passed for payment 

      Mrs S Pegg   2 weeks salary 30th June 1951 £6/10and materials 6/3 
                                                                                                       6.16.3 
Addingham Old School Trustees 6 months rent to date                  13.10.0 

     Mr E Roe   4 weeks gardening to date                                        10. 0.0 
 
Unauthorised Caravan Site. It was resolved that the Sanitary Inspector's 

attention be drawn to the caravans blocking the footpath on this unauthorised 
site and also to an Elsan lavatory being                                                         262 

on the footpath and requesting him to inform this Council what he proposes to do 
in the matter 
 

Parking Cars Swing Bridge.  It was resolved that the Clerk write both Bradford 
No1 and Bradford City Angling Club regarding the parking of Motor Cycles near 

the seat at the top of North Street asking them to appeal to their members to be 
so good as not to park their Vehicles there 
 

Memorial Close wall. It was resolved that tenders be obtained for the repair of the 
damaged wall at the top end of the recreation area 
 

Bolton Road Traffic control. It was resolved that we approach Capt Drayson to 
ascertain the present position regarding the possible erection of Traffic Controls 

at the Bolton Road Corner 
 
                                       James Hadley 

                                           Chairman 
 
 

                                     


